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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We will be upgrading the electrical power in Buildings B, H, J and the demountable buildings 
at Blakehurst High School. 

The power upgrade includes: 

• increasing the power capacity of the school, including a new substation and new main 
switchboard 

• upgrading the cable sizes throughout the school. 

Temporary construction fencing will be installed around the work sites in the school grounds 
and will remain in place for the duration of the works. There will be no operational impact to 
students and staff during this time. 

Works will start from Monday 14 April and are scheduled to be finished by Monday 30 June 
2025, weather and site conditions permitting. Most of the work will take place during the 
Autumn School Holidays.  

Work hours are between 7 am and 5 pm Monday to Friday, and 8 am and 1 pm on Saturday, in 
line with NSW Environment Protection Authority guidelines.  

All work vehicles will park onsite in the school carpark or on Woniora Road. Work vehicles will 
access the school through the main access point on Woniora Road and the rear entrance on 
Forster Street. 

Please be aware there will be an increase in noise during the holidays when the concrete is 
cut. We will make every effort to minimise noise where possible. 

For more information on how construction impacts will be managed, visit the School 
Infrastructure website: Managing construction impacts in your community (nsw.gov.au). 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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